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I oppose the return to mandatory in-person voting for Oregon citizens. It would 

disenfranchise so many voters who have to work, have children to care for, and/or 

have other barriers, like disability and transportation problems, that makes in-person 

extremely challenging or impossible. I appreciate the research that shows we have 

secure elections with mail-in ballots.  


